
 
 
 
 
 
 

English 
• SATs revision 
• Reading comprehension – whole 

book work (Kensuke’s Kingdom, 
Clockwork, The Tempest) 

• Longer narrative writing 
• Writing poetry – writing their own 

pieces with a message 
 
 

Mathematics 
• SATs revision 
• Fluency – Fluent in Five  
Power Maths: 
• Geometry (properties of shapes) 
• Problem solving 
• Statistics 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Science 
Working Scientifically Focus 
(Independent investigations) 

• Gathering and recording data in 
different ways  

• Make decisions and adaptations 
during enquiries to answer scientific 
questions 

• Writing conclusions and answering 
questions using evidence  

Evolution and Inheritance  
• Understanding how animals and 

plants are adapted to suit their 
environment 

• Identifying evidence that living things 
have changed over time 

SMSC/P.S.H.E. 
• Being adventurous and using teamwork 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Humanities (History and Geography) 
• Significant event in History - WWII 
• Volcanoes and earthquakes 
• Local geography (comparing local geographical 

features to other areas) 
• Skills and fieldwork – reading maps, using compass 

points and grid references 
 

 
 
 

Art and Design Technology 
• Drawing and painting inspired by WWII 

(Henry Moore and watercolour pieces) 
• Refining drawing skills 
• Refining sewing skills 
• Creating a range of dishes in cooking 

lessons based on research and 
adaptations of recipes 

 
 
 

Computing 
• Programming – variables in games 
• Creating media – 3D modelling 
• Creating media – web page creation 
 

 
 
 
 

P.E.  
• Dance, Rounders, Gymnastics, Athletics 
• We will continue to do our main P.E. sessions on 

Mondays and Fridays.  
 
 
 

Music  
• Refine vocal and instrumental 

performances of more complex 
songs 

• Listen to and discuss a range of 
music 

 
 
 

R.E. 
• Compare the key beliefs, teachings 

and practices of religions from around 
the world 

• Interpret the impact of different 
religious and spiritual expression  

 
 
 

Message from Year 6 
It’s our final term of Year 6! And what a busy one it will be: 

SATs take place during the week of Monday 9th May and the 
children will continue to revise for these assessments.  

We also have lots of exciting lessons, projects and summer 
activities planned for the rest of the academic year; we will 

be making the most of the children’s final term with us 
before they leave!  

Mrs Button, Miss Dawes, Miss Hill & Mrs Simpson 

 
 
 
 

Year 6: Summer Term  
 

 
 
 
 


